
To whom it may concern,

I just wanted to mention I have been a Northern Beaches resident my whole life and have been 
a strong supporter of our community spirit and had a strong affinity with Manly in particular. 

I was Christened in St Mathews Church in the Mall 50 years ago.

I am writing in regard to the above mentioned DA for Hugo’s Manly extension for outdoor 
seating.

This project has my and my family’s full support and backing 100% 

What an awesome venue and great restaurant it will only compliment the wharf and the 
suburb.

Very much hoping the DA is granted so we can all enjoy it ASAP 

Thanks for your time.

Mark Howard 

12 Arthur St 
Manly 

Sent from my iPhone
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